Three Young Shepherd Scholarships to be Awarded 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Minnesota Hampshire Sheep Association will award three $200 - Young Shepherds Scholarships to youth interested in beginning or expanding a sheep project.  The scholarships are to be applied toward the purchase of a registered Hampshire breeding ewe or ewe lamb at the Minnesota Bred Ewe Sale in River Falls, WI, Saturday, November 30, 2019.  Any interested youth between 6 to 18 years of age may apply for a $200 scholarship by sending a one-page entry that contains the following information:   
1. Name
1. Address
1. Age
1. Phone Number
Written answers to the following questions:

5. Why I want to raise Hampshire sheep.  

6. How will I take care of my sheep.  

7. What will I do to improve and promote Hampshire sheep and help the sheep industry? 

Applications are due on or before November 1, 2019. Applicants will be notified by the awards committee. 

Send completed application to Awards Committee Chairman by mail or by e-mail to:  

Tom Bobendrier 
1351 U.S. Hwy 75
Pipestone, MN  56164  
e-mail to: shebob8@gmail.com  

For additional information contact:
Tom Bobendrier (H)507-825-2364, (C)507-215-0334  e-mail: shebob8@gmail.com 
Art Frame  507-376-4928,  e-mail: arthurframe72@gmail.com 


